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Name:                         Donna Davis 
Comment on:                   Net metering 
Comments:                     The option for net metering should not be given to the 
distributers instead of consumers; growth in availability of green power will be 
impeded and many consumers who live in TVA service areas for which the 
electric coop opts out (such as mine has) will be blocked from participating in 
generation partnering. 
 
Additionally, the purchase price for residential-generated green power should not 
be lowered until the equipment and installation costs drop much more 
significantly. Without some financial help, the cost is still prohibitive for residential 
installations and it is more likely to stay that way if this significant cost recovery 
incentive is eliminated. In time as more people have solar power installed, start-
up costs will come down and financial incentives won't be such a critical factor. 
City:                         Flat Rock 
State:                        AL 
Zip:                          35966 


